Sand Lake Commumnty Council

Sand Lake Community Council ¢/o Community Councils Center® Anchorage, Alaska 99503
E-Mail: mail@sandlakecc.org  or slccpresident@gmail.com Web: http://www.sandlakecc.org

Date: March 4th, 2013

Mr. Christopher Constant
Anchorage Friends of Neighborhood Dog Parks
Anchorage, Alaska

Dear Mr. Constant:

Thank you for attending our Sand Lake Community Council meeting and presenting the proposed Connor Bog Dog Park
Fence plans. Your presence and willingness to engage in conversation about the details of the proposal, process of

developing, and planned end resulting fence, was appreciated and very educational.

With that, please allow this letter to stand as a UNANIMOUS vote of SUPPORT for the Connor Bog Dog Park Fence
plan.

We wish you the best of luck! The Community looks forward to this new added protection for our dogs.

Sincerely,

iel Burgess
Sand Lake Community Council President



